
Dayton Boosters Business Meeting 

2-6-22 State Farm 

Members Present:  

Melissa McCowen, Ashley Kilts, Rachel Hutchens, Peggy, Deena, Misty, Misty, Sam. 

Meeting called to order at 5:04 pm 

Rachel Read the Minutes: Ashley moved to approve the minutes as read.  Misty seconded, and the 

motion passed. 

Treasurers report was read by Ashley and is included with these minutes for reference.  

Athletic Director: Sam reported that Spring sports are up and running.  Participation is as follows: 

Baseball 24, Softball 21, Golf 4, Track 18.  Sam is working on hiring a middle school track coach this 

week.  The old baseball field will be leveled and reconstructed this year so that it is ready for next year.  

The little league field behind hospital will be the middle school baseball field this year.  The long-term 

goal is to build a new softball field.  Deena asked if there will be a soccer team next year.  Sam reported 

that after checking for interest, it appears our school can support a football team.  Sam is meeting with 

all teams on Wednesday to design uniforms for next year. 

Old business: 

Alumni Basketball game—Will happen on Saturday afternoon of Alumni weekend in July 2023.   

• Boosters would like to rotate this event with a different sport each year (ex. Softball in 2024) 

• There will be a for profit BBQ in the lawn outside.  Burgers/chips/drink $10 est.  Rachel will help 

with this. 

• Teams: 2 age divisions, over 40, and under 40.  School yard team picks.  Age groups will play 

each other if there are enough people to do that.  We want to get registration going as soon as 

possible and put a flier into the alumni association mailer to get the word out. 

• Funny trophies for prizes.  Perhaps a “last picked” prize. 

• Ideas: Alumni cheerleaders and band 

• Admissions: Same as at HS games 

• Registration: $25 per player comes with a T-Shirt-Talk to Mr. Mundle about having his class 

design a shirt. 

Dodgeball tourney—May 7th--Fundraiser approval has been turned in 

100-year celebration—Still waiting to hear how Boosters can help with this event 

New Business 

8th grade Celebration—Rachel will talk to Mrs. Joyce to see how Boosters could help with this event 

Senior Banners—Approx $110 ea.  Senior parents will talk to the community about sponsoring these 

banners then will report back to Boosters if additional funds are needed. 

Scholarships—Melissa will talk to Jana 



Fundraiser ideas—Melissa said if anyone feels strongly about any of the ideas listed and wants to take 

them on, feel free.  Otherwise, we will leave them on the list for the future because they are all good 

ideas.  

Boosters in the Community—Misty reported that businesses would love to know what is going on at the 

school and love the recent communication.  Sam is working on a get to know you/meet the coach event 

with a town hall feel as a way to close the gap between school and community. 

 

Next meeting is ???? in the HS media center 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:21 pm 

 

Minutes submitted by: 

Secretary, Rachel Hutchens   

 


